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Please check out our class pages on the school 

website for Heron, Kestrel and Buzzard  

                                   
 
Dear All, 

A huge thank you from me for a successful and 
productive first term.  It has been an absolute 
pleasure getting to know new children and families 
of our schools; as well as seeing and spending time 
with our existing families. My ‘Meet the Head’ 
coffee mornings were a big success and I will be 
doing it again in terms 3 and 5 – more details 
nearer the time.  

As I walk round our school I can see, hear and feel 
the learning in action, there is such a buzz about 
the enquiries children are investigating – their 
curiosity is infectious! We are certainly Learning 
Together and Growing Together! 

According to the feedback you have given us, our 
Learning Review Meetings this week were positive 
and informative – we are always keen to know your 
opinions about how we do things, so to hear this is 
heart-warming, thank you. 

Thank you all for your continued support and if 
there is anything you would like to come and talk to 
me about, please do get in touch. 

I sincerely hope you have a restful and relaxing 
break and we look forward to seeing you all for 
another exciting term form the 31st October.  

Emma Barker 
 
 

 

 
Thank you to everyone who came to our 
Learning Review Meetings this week. It is 
lovely to be able to share childrens work and 
achievements with you. 
 

 
  
Buzzard and Kestrel Class were really happy 
to be able to go St John the Baptist Church in 
Pawlett to celebrate Harvest with Rev Kirsty 
and members of the local community. Their 
Hand Wreath is now on show in the church as 
a reminder of Harvest.  

    
 
 
 

 

Term 2 After School Clubs have been on 
Weduc for a week now and are booking up 
fast. If your child is in KS2 (years 3,4,5 and 
6) they can book on to the Inspire Drama 
Club on Wednesdays via the poster that 
has been shared on Weduc.  
Below are some highlights from our Term 
1 After School Clubs.  

   

  
 
 

LEARNING REVIEW MEETINGS TERM 2 AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS 

HARVEST 

 

http://www.pawlettprimaryschool.co.uk/


 

Menus are now live on our Weduc App! 
Please order your childs meals for Term 2 
by 25th October. 
For those pupils who wish to order a meal 
that is paid for, please make sure that you 
have money in your Weduc Purse prior to 
booking a meal. 

 
Every Wednesday – Kestrel Class music lesson, 
please remember to bring in your childs Ukulele.  
 
Sunday 30th October – Preschool Halloween Party 
at the Pawlett Pavilion for all ages, 2-4pm 
 
Monday 31st October – Pupils return to school for 
Term 2 

Secondary school applications close. 
 
Sunday 20th November – Christmas Film Night led 
by the PTA 
 
Sunday 4th December – PTA Christmas Fete 
 

 
Polite reminder to complete your permission 
forms and make any relevant payment for 
your child’s Educational Visits via Weduc. 

 
Heron Class – Weston Playhouse 
Kestrel Class – Clifton Suspension Bridge 
PP year 5 and 6 – SEE MONSTER   
 
 
 

 
If you have any Safeguarding concerns or just 
need to speak to a member of Staff 
confidentially you can book an appointment 
with our Designated Safeguarding Lead, 
Emma Barker or our Deputy Safeguarding 
Leads, Lesley Grant or Sally Jeffries. Please 
get in touch with the school office to arrange 
this.  

 
 

 
We are really excited to be working with our 
local PCSO Danielle McEwan to improve 
Road Safety outside of our school for our 
Pupils and Families and in the village for our 
Local Community. Danielle will be coming into 
school next Term to spend time with our 
Pupils during their Parliament time. 
 
During drop off and pick up times we will now 
be closing our car park gate to ensure that 
our car park remains safe for our Pupils, 
Families and Staff.   
 
 
 

 
Our favourite time of the week where we get 
to celebrate our great Pupils!  
 
Week 1 –  
Hot Choc Friday : Sienna, Charlie, Ava G  
Learning Champion : Freddie, Baidan, Chloe, 
Lily 
Week 2 –  
Hot Choc Friday : Oliver, Matilda, Brooke 
Learning Champion : Amy, Lucas Tristan, 
Erin 
Week 3 -  
Hot Choc Friday : Isaac, Brooklyn, Bethany 
Learning Champion : William, Elliott, Josh, 
Ava G  
Week 4 - 
 Hot Choc Friday : Cooper, Robyn, Ayva 
 Learning Champion : Keegan, Ellie, Lou, 
Alexa 
Week 5 - 
 Hot Choc Friday : Edith, Azreale, Layah  
 Learning Champion : Mitchell, Holly, Josh 
Week 6 - 
 
This week we think everyone deserves a Hot 
Chocolate for the end of term! It’s been a 
fantastic first term back – Have a lovely Half 
Term and we look forward to seeing you all 
on the 31st October.  
 

 

TERM 2 MEALS 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 

EDUCATIONAL VISITS  

SAFEGUARDING 

ROAD SAFETY  

HOT CHOC FRIDAY  



 
  
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 


